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Otterburn Primary School & Nursery 
Attendance 

Week ending: 16.10.2020 

Reception: 100% 

Year 1: 91% 

Year 2: 100% 

Year 3: 100% 

Year 4: 100% 

Year 5: 100% 

Year 6: 100% 

Please make every effort to ensure that your 

child is in school every day and not missing 

valuable learning time. 

 

Upcoming Events:- 

2nd November – Teacher Training Day 

3rd November – Children return to school 

11th November – Wear something red day 

13th November – Hoopstarz Workshop 

 

 Stars of the Week  - Friday 23rd October 2020 

This week’s winners are:- 

Mrs Bush’s Stars of the week are Seren Price & 

Katie Rogerson 

Mrs Tincombe’s Star of the week is Frankie Shaw 

Mrs Spiller’s Star of the week is Darcey Corbett 

 

A big well done to everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After School Clubs for next half term – Book clubs using +pay on parent mail 

We are now able to offer after school activity clubs until 4.30pm on Monday, Tuesday & Thursday 

starting week beginning 2nd November. 

Monday – EYFS/KS1 – Craft Club with Mrs Tincombe 

Monday – KS2 – Dance/Yoga with Mrs Bush 

Tuesday – EYFS/KS1 – PE with Mrs Simpson (PE Specialist Teacher) 

Tuesday – KS2 – Fun Club with Lisa Robinson (North Tyne Youth Leader) 

Thursday – EYFS /KS1 – Outdoor Club with Mrs Spiller 

Thursday – KS2 – Sports Games with Mr Muncer 

  

Breakfast Club available Mon- Fri, 7.45am - 8.45am - £3.00 per session 

 

You can now book and pay for clubs using the account section in the parent mail app. 

Reminders 

Monday 2nd November is a Teacher Training 

Day. 
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Wear Something Red Day – Wednesday 11th 
November  
‘Wear Something Red’ non-school uniform day 
on Wednesday 11th November.  £1 donation per 
child to go to the Royal British Legion Poppy 
Appeal 
 

 

Dinner Fees for next half term 

34 days x £2.50 = £85.00 or £12.50 weekly.   

Please pay for dinners using +pay on the 

parent mail app. 

 

School Photographs 

The photographer was in school on Thursday 

morning, unfortunately due to COVID the 

photographer is unable to print out the order 

forms in school, these will now be sent from 

their head office to school.  Once the order 

forms are received we will send them out to 

parents. 

 

 

Happy Half Term 

A massive thank you to everyone for a fab half term!  Monday 2nd November is a Teacher Training 

Day, children back in school on Tuesday 3rd November.  Enjoy your half term break!   

 

 


